
Enchantment Dental is open again following the COVID19     
closure and we will be happy to see you!

Patient safety is an integral part of our reopening. Here are just a few of the 
things we will be doing to keep everyone safe in our Dental Practice:

Patients and staff are asked to wear masks in the common areas of the office.  Before 
proceeding to the treatment rooms, patients will be evaluated with a temperature scan and the 
COVID 19 screening questions. We will also be asking all patients use hand sanitizer and 
rinse with Listerine prior to treatment.

To ensure air quality in our office we have installed five air purifiers, two uv sterilizers, an air 
flow exit and room dividers.  We have also limited the type of procedures in our office that tend 
to create aerosols.  The number of patients in the office at any time is limited to three, with 
social distancing measures in place.  Usually the total number of people in the office at one 
time will be five or less.

Our staff will be wearing additional PPE: including N-95 masks, KN-95 masks, fuller coverage 
lab jackets, and face shields (for some procedures).  As always, rooms are fully sanitized in-
between patients, and all instruments are steam and pressure sterilized.

In an effort to keep all of our patients safe we ask that if you are feeling ill or have been 
exposed to any COVID positive individual that you reschedule your appointment.  If you have 
any questions or feel uneasy about your appointment, please call (505)988-2178. 




